
 
March 15, 2019 

  

  

Mr. Kevin Sleem 

3528 Turnberry Cir 

Fayetteville, NC 28303-4664 

  

Dear Mr. Sleem: 

  

Thank you for contacting me regarding H.R. 227, the Multinational Species Conservation Funds 

Reauthorization Act . We completely agree on the need to protect and preserve our wildlife 

populations, particularly our endangered species. This is why I have supported numerous bills to 

protect our environment to ensure these species have thriving habitats. 

  

As someone who loves and appreciates animals, I understand the importance of taking care of 

our most vulnerable wildlife. Additionally, as a lifelong outdoorsman who grew up right here in 

North Carolina, I know that caring for the environment is our duty and we must preserve our 

lands now and for future ge nerations. I believe it is extremely important to be good stewards of 

the environment and I am committed to fighting for the responsible management of our wildlife. 

  

As you may know, H.R. 227 was introduced in the 115 th Congress by Representative Don 

Young (R-AK) on January 3, 2017. While this legislation has not been reintroduced in the 116th 

Congress, please know I will keep your thoughts in mind should I have the opportunity to 

consider this or similar legislation this Congress. 

  

Again, thank you for taking the time to share your views. Your opinions are important, so please 

continue to write, call, or email me with any concerns you may have in the future. For more 

information on issues impacting North Carolinians, please visit our website 

at http://hudson.house.gov and sign up for our weekly newsletter. 

  

Sincerely, 

 
Richard Hudson 

Member of Congress 

  
 

http://hudson.house.gov/


Click here to sign up for my e-mail newsletter 

  

* Please do not reply to this email, as this box is unattended. 
Instead, please use the contact form on my website if you have any further comments.  
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